Cultural Council
Minutes
October 22, 2019

Members in Attendance: Patrick Angland, Charlotte Champagne, Mary Pap, Hong Vuong, James Neiland,
Joseph Bisbee, Jr.

The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm

The Cultural Council extended our condolences to council member, Cathy Bevans, on the sudden loss of her
brother. Our thoughts are with her and her family during this difficult time.

Approval of Minutes

The minutes of the September 17, 2019 meeting will be reviewed and approved at our next meeting.

Old Business

The council was hoping the results of our Community Input Survey would be available for this meeting,
however, we were unable to receive the results in time. It is our hope to have the results by our next meeting.

New Business

Patrick shared correspondence with Mr. Keenan from the Weymouth Senior Citizens Recreation Club. Mr.
Keenan thanked Patrick and the Council for offering to help him understand the grant application process.

The Council picked the date of December 10, 2019 for our grant review meeting.

We decided to have the election of new officers at our next meeting. The date of November 19, 2019 was
decided upon. The roles and responsibilities of some of the various officer positions were discussed. We will
review the results of our Community Input Survey at this meeting as well.

The Council reviewed notes from auditors of Stowe & Degon.

Patrick noted that the Panel Books are now available and urged the members to start reviewing the grant
applications in preparation for our December meeting.

Mary made a motion to adjourn and it was seconded by Patrick.
Next Meeting
The next meeting of the Cultural Council will be held on Tuesday, November 19, 2019 at 7:00pm.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20pm.
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